
 

 

03 November 2017 
15230_T_171103_Owner letter  
 
Mr Gordon Tully, Mrs Anne Tully and Mr Philip Tully 
East Farm 
Waddeton 
Brixham 
TQ5 0EL 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
THE TOWN & COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND) 
ORDER 2010 
 
Application on land known as Inglewood, west of Brixham Road, Paignton. 
   
Following pre-application consultations with Torbay Council, we write to advise you that Abacus 
Projects/Deeley Freed have submitted an application for planning permission on land for which you 
are a tenant. The appropriate notice is attached for your information. 
 
Should you require any plans or information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mike Harris, MRTPI 
For  
Stride Treglown Limited 
 


